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CERTIFIED 

Mr. Vemie R Spicer 
61 5 Morgan Road NE 
Charleston, TN 37310 

RE: Docket No. 991207-TC 

Dear Mr. Spicer: 

This is a follow up to our previous correspondence and telephone call. In Order No. PSC-99- 
2402-PAA-TC, which was issued on December 8, 1999, the Commission stated that either a $500 
tine would be assessed or that the certificate would be cancelled. Just providing the Commission 
with your updated reporting requirements was not an option. 

As I explained in my letter dated February 4,2000, the Commission generally accepts lesser 
amounts in settlements, but that some payment of a fine or settlement amount is necessaty. Unless 
you respond in writing by April 3,2000 with an acceptable settlement proposal, we will consider 
that you have withdrawn your protest. The Commission's Order No. PSC-99-2402-PAA-TC will 
then become final and your certificate will be cancelled. 

Ifyou have any questions, just let me know. I can be reached at (850) 413-6502-voice, (850) 
413-6503-fax, and by internet e-mail at pisler@psc.state.fl.us. 

Sincerely, 
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Paula J. Isler, Research Assistant 
Bureau of Service Evaluation & Compliance 


